
 

 

 

 
 

IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN! 
It is the time of year where our school is receiving phone calls about available space for the 
2021-2022  school year. There will be 4-5 spots available in the elementary school and 10 
spots available in our 3K program. Priority is always given to families from Good Shepherd, 
so if you would like to learn more about our school and are considering enrolling your 

children, please contact Mrs. Tullberg for grades 1-8 and Mrs. Irwin for 3K. (715-325-3355)  

******************************************************************************* 

Thank You! Thank you to all who helped produce the children’s portion of this 

year’s Christmas Eve service. It was a group effort, that required a lot of effort for the 
short amount of time that it took to watch.  While it was not our norm, it was our absolute 
best, which what the Lord expects.  
******************************************************************************* 

NO MORE SHOWER CURTAIN! 
So far, we have been blessed to have not needed to close school for health reasons. Because of the health 
protocols and sanitation practices put into place to keep everyone in our building as healthy as possible, 

the Health Department said we could remove the shower curtain divider in the 
classroom. This was met with much joy and jubilation!  
 

It also needs to be said once again: we appreciate that our Good Shepherd Family 
continues to keep “traffic” low during school hours by waiting until mid afternoon 
to come into the building to pick up any necessary supplies or to drop off any 

offerings. It is an important piece of the puzzle that has allowed to stay open so our school ministry can 
continue smoothy. Thank you so very much!!!! 
************************************************************************************** 

NOTE: This year’s Western Wisconsin District Teacher’s Conference has been canceled due to COVID 19. 

************************************************************************************** 

3K NEWS/ Miss Deb 
The 3K class has been busy this month learning about all things winter. We studied snowmen, arctic 

animals, penguins, and polar bears. (Aren’t these hats adorable?!?) 

 

 

 

 

 

Blessings! ~ Mrs. T 
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